
Newfoundland and Labrador Credit Union Holds 56th Annual General Meeting 
 
 
(St. John’s, NL): The Newfoundland and Labrador Credit Union (NLCU) is holding its 56th 
Annual General Meeting on March 19, 2014, from 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. at the Capital Hotel, St. 
John’s, NL. All members and media representatives are invited to attend the meeting, along with 
board members, and employees. Allison Chaytor-Loveys, CEO, and Michael Boland, President 
and Board Chairman will be reporting on the 2013 Annual Report, highlighting the previous 
year’s finances, goals, community involvement, awards, and much more.  
 
The meeting will emphasize NLCU’s successes over the past year; awards and recognition, and 
the achievements of NLCU Charitable Foundation Corporation, unveiling the 2013 Annual 
Report, and elect new members to the Board of Directors. All members of NLCU are 
encouraged to attend the AGM and participate in the election of new Board of Directors.  
 

 
WHO:  Michael Boland, President and Board Chairman, Allison Chaytor-Loveys, CEO, 

NLCU board members, employees and members 
 
WHAT: NLCU Annual General Meeting, election of new Board Members, 2013 Annual 
Report  
 
WHEN: March 19 from 7 p.m. – 9 p.m.  
 
WHERE: The Capital Hotel, 208 Kenmount Road, St. John’s, NL 
 

 
Newfoundland and Labrador Credit Union is a full-service financial institution with over 21,266 
members and over $500 million in assets. As the largest credit union in Atlantic Canada, NLCU 
has 13 locations province-wide. NLCU is dedicated to providing the most effective financial 
services and wise financial guidance to empower our members to make the best financial 
decisions.  

 
There are door prizes to be won, and refreshments will be served to members in attendance.  
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Media Contact: 
Mr. Shannon Goodyear 
Director, Marketing and Communications 
(709) 758-8217 
sgoodyear@nlcu.com 

 


